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NEXT MEETING IS WEDNESDAY. NOVEMBER 20TH AT 7:00 P.M. 

Our WEBSITE , LAKEHURSTMUSEUM.ORG is up and running, thanks to the 
. efforts of Cedric Deroche and Gerald Weaber. Check it out! 

There WILL NOT BE A MEETING IN DECEMBER but we will be DECORATING 
THE MUSEUM FOR CHRISTMAS TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3

RD AT 10:00.AM. 

Any help you can give us will be appreciated. 

And before we know it January will be here. DONATIONS ARE NEEDED FOR 

THE SUPER BOWL OF CHILI COMPETITION ON JANUARY 25, 2025. This 

is one of our major fund raisers and the gift auction is always a very popular 

event, bringing in much needed money. Donations can be monetary, gift 

certificates, or new items. 

We are looking forward to a number of SPEAKERS FOR THE NEW YEAR, Gerald 

Weaber has been researching speakers and we urge you to support them. If you 

. have any suggestions, please call our president, Bernadette Dugan,at 732-232-

9710. 

Taken from the book "Reflections on Lakehurst": 
"The village now known as Lakehurst wcis officially named Manchester with the 
establishment of a post office in 1841." (In 1895 the name of the village was 
changed to Lakehurst.) 

Wishing everyone HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 2QTH! 


